
 
WORLD BOOK DAY 2022 

Hello Everyone! 

On Thursday 3
rd

 March, we will be celebrating World Book Day in school and are 

asking all of the children to think of a word and BE that word! 

 

Some suggestions are: 

 

- Be a Superhero!  

 

 

 

- Wear sequins or sparkles!  

 

 

 

- Wear something that makes you happy!  

 

 

- Wear green like the colour monster 

 

 

 

- Be a nurse!  

 

 

- Be a detective!  

 

 

- Wear something to give us a scare!  

 

 

- Be an explorer!  

 

   

Be creative and use whatever you have got at home! 

Have fun and we can’t wait to hear what word you have become and see your 

outfits! 

 

Many thanks  

Miss Dodds. 


